
        June 7, 2016 
         8:00 a.m. 

 
 The Fannin County Board of Education met in a work session with the following 
members present: Bobby Bearden, Chair; Terry Bramlett, Vice Chair; Lewis DeWeese; Sandra 
Mercier, and Steve Stanley. 
 
 The meeting was called to order by Bobby Bearden, Chair. 
 

Danny Shinpaugh, Director of Maintenance and Facilities, gave an update on the 
renovation project with classrooms in the Fannin County High School Science Department. Mr. 
Shinpaugh stated the demolition is in progress in the classrooms. All of the cabinets, plumbing, 
and tile are being taken out at this time. Painting will start later in the week, and the plumbing is 
set to begin next week. The cabinets should be starting within the next two weeks (see 
attachment on eBoard).  

Sarah Finch, Principal of East Fannin Elementary School, gave an update on school 
happenings at her school (see attachment on eBoard). 

Cynthia Panter, Executive Director, gave an update on School Governance Teams’ 
meetings for information only. 

Mark Henson, Superintendent, reviewed the agenda for the meeting on Thursday, June 9, 
2016, at 6:00 p.m.   

 There being no further business to come before the meeting, a motion was made by Steve 
Stanley, seconded by Sandra Mercier, to adjourn subject to being called into special session by 
the Chair when deemed necessary.  All members voted yes; motion carried. 

 
        
       _____________________________ 
       Bobby Bearden, Chairperson 
 
 
       _____________________________ 
       Mark Henson, Superintendent 
psd 


